Field Turf Advisory Committee

Meeting Minutes from 5-2-16

Attendees:

Gino Cresta, (GC), Chair

Matt Leahy, (ML), Vice

Scott Faulkner (SF), Secretary

Robert Pasersky, (RP), Member

Mark Routzohn (MR), Member

John Tripp, (JT), Member

Danielle Strauss (DS) Recreation Director

7 PM meeting called to order by Chairman Gino Cresta

Motion taken to approve meeting minutes from 4-25-16 meeting. Unanimous approval.

The 4-25 meeting had reduced the field of 3 design firms to 2 design firms.

Several qualifying questions were asked of each of the 2 remaining firms.

Their answers were received by the deadline and subsequently reviewed by the committee.

Once this review was complete a motion was taken to accept the proposal by Huntress Associates.

The committee voted unanimously to accept Huntress Associates as the design firm for the turf field prc

Huntress Associates proposal will be forwarded to Town Council for review and comment.

Next meeting scheduled for Tuesday May 24th.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM
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